
Parking
As we strive to create a safe and welcoming environment for our children at
Jessie, we would like to bring attention again to an important matter
concerning parking.
Recently, there have been instances of parking-related concerns near the
school premises. To ensure the safety and convenience of all families, we
kindly request that you park considerately when dropping off or picking up
your children.
Please be mindful of the following:

No Parking in Designated Areas: Avoid parking in areas marked as no
parking zones near the entrance on Norwich Road.

1.

Respect Neighbours' Driveways: Ensure that driveways of our neighbours
are not blocked by parked vehicles.

2.

Pavements: Keep pavements clear of cars to allow safe passage for
children and their families.

3.

Engine Idling: Turn off your vehicle's engine when waiting, to minimise
emissions and promote a healthier environment.

4.

Remember, these simple actions contribute significantly to the overall safety
and well-being of our school community. By working together, we can create
an atmosphere that prioritises the safety of our children and maintains positive
relationships with our neighbours.
Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to fostering a safe and
considerate environment around our primary school.

This Week

On Tuesday, our boys’ football team braved the cold and wet weather to
compete in an area finals at The Arena in Bognor. We competed against 5
other teams - we were part of the top six out of the twenty-eight schools
that had participated in the wider competition. 
We were delighted to have been ranked third in the competition, and the
children were an absolute credit to the school in how they played, behaved
and supported each other.
As a school. it is important to us that we can find these opportunities for the
children to participate in competitive situations. As well as developing their
skills in a sport, we are trying to encourage children to play in a team,
support each other and push themselves to compete to their best ability.  
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Fun Day (including Chartwells Christmas Lunch)
Thursday 14th December - Last swimming for the term for Years 4 & 5
Friday 15th December - Last day of term
Tuesday 2nd January - Term starts
Friday February 2nd - TT Rockstars Day (come dressed as a Rockstar and help raise funds
to pay for the school to continue to use Numbots and TTRockstars)
Wednesday February 7th and Thursday 8th - Parent Consultation Evenings
Monday February 19th 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Monday June 3rd 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Friday July 19th 2024 - Last day of term
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 - INSET (school closed)

Important Dates Coming UpHouse Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:
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